
Public Notice 
 

 

 

Proposed Gating of Pedestrian Accessway (PAW) Between Lee 
Place and Widgee Road, Noranda 

The City of Bayswater has received a request to gate both entrances of the pedestrian access way (PAW) 
between Lee Place and Widgee Road, Noranda.  

 

 
Alternatively, you can provide a written submission to the Chief Executive Officer, City of Bayswater, PO 
Box 467, Morley, WA 6943 or via email to mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au on or before 4:30pm, Friday 5 July 
2024.   
 
 
 
JEREMY EDWARDS 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

The City is seeking comments from the community on whether there is support to gate the PAW. 
 
A plan depicting the location of the PAW is available between 8:30am and 4:30pm, Monday to Friday up 
to and including Friday 5 July 2024 at the City of Bayswater Civic Centre and libraries or on the City's 
Website: engage.bayswater.wa.gov.au.  


